
Year 1

Year 1 have been busy this week 
learning the story “The Tiger who 
came to tea.” They have taken part 
in many different activities 
including sequencing the story and 
some tiger craft.

We have been learning about 
adjectives. The children have 
been describing the teddies 
from around the room. 
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